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28 October 2024

Mrs Sheona Allen
Kenmore Primary School
Kenmore
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Dear Sheona

On behalf of the Co-ordinating Team and volunteers of Breadalbane Community Larder I'd
like to thank the children and parents of Kenmore Primary for the generous donation of food
from their recent Harvest collection.

While the Community Larder was initially established as a temporary measure it has become
apparent that there is need for a more permanent project to support those struggling with
food insecurity in our community.

The Community Larder has 2 key aims —

¢ to support those struggling with food insecurity
¢ to reduce food waste

To address these aims we offer 3 options

o Emergency food support — basic food items and gift voucher for the local butcher

¢ FoodShare shelter — free food which has reached it's ‘Use By’ or ‘Best Before’ date

» Social Supermarket where customers can purchase items from Larder stock at a
nominal cost of 4 items for £1

Please pass on our grateful thanks to the children for supporting this local ministry.

Yours sincerely




